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Congratulations! Over a million workers will start receiving superannuation!

After years of campaigning by ASU members, the Federal Government has today finally
announced that the $450 minimum earning threshold for superannuation threshold
has been scrapped!

This is a HUGE win for thousands of part-time workers who are primarily women.
Now more than 1 million Australians and over 500,000 women will be able to start
saving for their retirement.

What'’s next?

Tomorrow’s Federal Budget is an opportunity for the Morrison Government to
guarantee a secure, dignified retirement for women. Can you help us put the pressure
on?

We need your help to get the Federal Government to Stand Up for Super. Will you sign
our petition?

We're calling on the Government to implement these Super measures NOW:

1. Immediately implement the planned increase to 12% super so that women
don’t lose any more of their planned retirement savings.

2. Help close the gender super gap by paying super on paid parental leave as well
as on all government carer and family payments.

4. Put in place structures that encourage superannuation contribution sharing
when only one parent is working.

5. Fund government co-contribution top-ups for workers who are not on track for
a decent retirement.

It’s simple — superannuation should be paid on every dollar earned. Sign the petition
here.

By your side,

<Branch Sign Off>
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